
From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy pick-ups
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 2:48:30 PM

From: Sam Ricks <samuelricks@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 1:12 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Sandy pick-ups
 
Hi Cyndi, 

I heard that Sandy may take away spring and fall pick-ups. I love this program and would hate
to see if go away. Please press all involved in the decision to reconsider and keep the program.

Thank you,

Sam
@samuelricks
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